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Larry Streiff began his career with the Kenai Peninsula Borough School 

District in 1995.  For the past 9 years, Larry has served as a custodian at 

Mt. View Elementary, K-Beach Elementary and Skyview High. In January 

2003, Larry joined the staff at Soldotna Middle School as head custodian. 

 

Larry performs his assignments above and beyond the call of duty and is 

always ready to go the extra mile to assist the students and staff of Soldotna 

Middle.  He is always there to fix a locker, make something run again, or 

just provide that support which is needed to make a school building a great 

place to work and learn. 

 

Administration, staff and students, alike, all consider Larry an important 

part of the “Spartan’s Team”; helping provide the best possible education 

for Soldotna’s youth.  Please join us, the Board of Education, in recognizing 

Larry Streiff’s outstanding service to the Kenai Peninsula Borough School 

District. 
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